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Out and About
Upcoming Events

Don’t forget the annual St.
Patrick’s Parade is Saturday,
March 16th! For more
information, visit
www.cityofrochester.gov.

On Monday, March 18th, you
can donate blood and help
celebrate Al Sigl’s Birthday
with Al Sigl Community of
Agencies. From 11:30 a.m.
until 3:30 at the Elmwood
Campus, blood donors are
welcome to enjoy birthday
cake and help meet the
critical need for blood.

Next weekend, Saturday,
March 23rd and Sunday,
March 24th, is the annual
Home & Garden Show at the
Rochester Riverside
Convention Center. For more
information, visit
www.TheHomeAndGardenShow.com

Sunday, March 24th, from
1:30 p.m. until 3:00 p.m. The
Central Library of Rochester
and Monroe County, 115
South Avenue, will hold a
Family Fun Movie Day. Wreck-
It Ralph will be the movie
shown. Visit
www.libraryweb.org for more
information.
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Legislatively Speaking
Recently, I was proud to support the passage of legislation
(S.3047) in the Senate which would ensure timely
payments of tax refunds to New Yorkers.

Under this proposed legislation, the payment of tax refunds
would have to be made with-in 30 days upon the receipt of
a tax return.

As the April 15th deadline quickly approaches, taxpayers
who overpaid on their State taxes should receive their
refunds which rightfully belong to them.

Although most New Yorkers have in fact received their
refunds in a timely fashion, this would ensure that all hard-
working men and women would receive their tax refunds
without delay.

For more information, log onto www.nysenate.gov.

Greece Churches
Partner with
Habitat for
Humanity

Recently, I had the
privilege to attend the
house warming
ceremony for the
latest Habitat for
Humanity Home, which was built from support of 12
churches in the Town of Greece. This is the fifth home as a
result of this partnership. To learn more about the
churches, and see more photographs from this and other
events this past week, visit my Facebook page at
www.facebook.com/senatorjosepherobach.
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